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All 40 Days for Life prayer partners please read! 

The 40 Days for Life Core Team would like to remind everyone that this is meant to be a peaceful, 
prayerful witness united in Christian love. With that in mind, please keep to the following code of 
conduct: 

Safety First! – You may stand or walk within the public property grassy areas on the OUTISDE of the 
Planned Parenthood fence. Do not stand in or block the driveway at the gate.  Do not stand in or block 
the street, approach or obstruct any vehicle, or approach or obstruct any people walking along the 
street or fence. 

Sidewalk Counselors – Coalition Life provides trained sidewalk counselors whose job it is to counsel 
clients at the gate and fence.  To avoid any confusion with abortion minded women, allow the trained 
counselors, and only the trained counselors to do this. In addition, please do not stand by or pace 
alongside the Mosaic Health mobile unit to help ensure the privacy of any client that might be inside.   

Respect the Law – 40 Days For Life is designed to work within the law; it is not the place for civil 
disobedience or violence. Any misconduct from passersby should be met with silence. Please show 
love and compassion toward everyone, including abortion facility workers, volunteers, and customers. 

Sign Usage – Use only the signs provided to you by the 40 Days For Life team. Never leave signs or 
the storage trailer unattended. 

No Political Activity – Please no political activity of any kind. 

Children are Welcome – Please keep children close and encourage them to pray or play quietly and 
safely. 

Food – Please refrain from eating during your shift unless medical necessity requires it.  

Prayerful Witness – Pray however you like, all we ask is that you remain in prayer for the entirety of 
your shift.  Please minimize visiting and talking with other prayer partners. 



Facilities – Coalition Life’s Fairview Heights Pro-Life Community Center is on the ground floor – Suite 
#170 - of the office building at 331 Salem Place. Please feel free to drop in when the office is open. 
Restrooms within the building may be used if necessary. 

Parking – Pro-life parking spots are reserved on the parking lot of 331 Salem Place, along the 
Planned Parenthood fence, to the west end of the lot, between the orange cones and the cinder block 
trash enclosure. If all of those spots are full, park along the west side of Executive Drive, facing South.  
Please see the map on the reverse side for these parking areas. 
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